
 

 

Office of the Chief Information Officer & 

Executive Director: Quality, Planning and Risk Management     

  

To: Ms Liile Lekena 

Date: 27 February 2017 

Dear Ms Lekena 

Re: Permission to use Institutional Data 

Thank you for requesting to use institutional data for research and publication thereof. By virtue of my 

office as the custodian of the Institutional Management Information System and the data stored 

therein, I have a fiduciary responsibility to protect the university’s intellectual property as well as 

ensure compliance with the Protection of Personal Information Act (2013).  

Your request has been reviewed and I am pleased to inform you that you may use anonymised data 

collected for the 2014 and 2015 First-Year Initial Experience Survey (FYIES).   

The data may only be used for research on Predictors of first-year student success: Comparative 

analysis of UOTs and Traditional Universities with due acknowledgement to the university. As indicated 

in your email, kindly comply with the ethical conduct principles as stipulated by the Tshwane University 

of Technology 

Kind Regards 

 

Recoverable Signature

X
Dr D Naidoo

Executive Director

Signed by: 6c271e4d-25d9-4af8-ab94-fc08c8ca3c65  

 

 


